
 
 

 

Thursday, June 16, 2022 
 

ATTENTION 16X PASSENGERS 

Due to the Glen Carbon Homecoming event, MCT #16X will not be 
picking up or dropping off passengers at the Glen Carbon 
Centennial Library on Thursday, June 16 or Friday, June 17. 
Passengers can catch the bus at Cottonwood Plaza, or MCT Glen 
Carbon Park & Ride.   
For details visit mct.org, call 618-797-INFO (4636) or e-mail 
info@mct.org. 
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